



16 September 2025

Dear families,

I have received several concerns from our neighbours about the dangerous parking happening daily around our school site. The images below show multiple examples of double parking, leading to obstructions in the main road and within the side roads.





I cannot stress enough how important it is to park cars safely at the start and end of the school day. Double parking means vision is obstructed, putting children in danger when walking to and from the school gates.

Many of you live close enough to walk to school and I would urge you to avoid the congestion and make our site as safe as possible for our children.

We will be working with the council and police again this year who will be present and issue advice and tickets for parking that does not comply with the highway code.

Kind regards,

Lareenwood.

Mrs Rebecca Greenwood Principal